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Tuesday 20th June 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 
Hot weather 
We are enjoying some beautiful sunshine but of course this comes with a challenge! We 
have used the shade from our trees, and some visits to the church, to help the children 
work in cool places during the hottest weather. We are always committed to keeping 
children in safe and healthy conditions at school and this has meant less active lunch times and some 
adjustments to timetables where needed. 

 

Please ensure that your child has sun cream on every day and it is important 
that pupils always have sun hats and water bottles in school. 
 
 

Year 5 Big Sing 
Our Year 5 pupils did us proud at Ardingly College today. We took part in a collaborative music project 
involving all 10 NEARS schools. Thank you to parents who were so supportive giving up their time to help 
with transport. The concert was a great success, the children sang wonderfully and a special well done to 
Darcy Bailey who sang solo to an audience of over 200 people this afternoon! 
 
Head lice 
We have encountered further cases of head lice in school, including in older year groups. Please check your 
child’s head for lice. The latest NHS advice regarding treatment can be found at 
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Head-lice/Pages/Treatment.aspx 
 
Class Changeover Session 
On Wednesday 5th July at 1pm, pupils will spend an hour with their next teacher in their classroom next 
year. This will prepare pupils for September as they learn about the expectations, opportunities and 
support in place as they move up to their next year group. 
 

SUMMER FETE COUNT DOWN – Saturday 8th July 12pm: a message from FOTS 
Only 3 weeks to go! This week we launch BEACH DAY, Friday 23rd June. Clearly we have ‘weather predicting’ powers! 
A NON-UNFORM DAY where the children can wear beach attire (no swimming costumes or trunks please!) 
In return we kindly request Tombola Donations (suitable for children’s prizes.) 
 

http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Head-lice/Pages/Treatment.aspx


West Sussex County Council 

Thank you to everyone who has signed up to our rota to give an hour of their time on the day and those who have 
agreed to have an advertising board. 
  
FOTS ROCKING HORSE & SPORTS DAY DONATIONS 
A big thank you to everyone who brought in textiles donations and gave some change in return for coolers & sweet 
treats at Sports Day. FOTS made £72 from Rocking Horse and £34 at Sports Day. That’s over £100 in one week. 
THANK YOU! This brings us closer to our Forest School Target for 2017/18. 
 

 
Diary dates (new dates highlighted) 

 Thursday 22nd June: ‘Just Different’ disability awareness workshops in school 

 Tuesday 27th June: Burgess Hill Library visiting school to launch Summer Reading Challenge 

 Tuesday 27th June 2:15 – 3pm: SRE Meeting for Year 5 and 6 parents only 

 Friday 23rd June: Non-uniform day – BEACH theme - donations for FOTS Summer Fair tombola, 

please! 

 Wednesday 5th July 1pm: Class Changeover session 

 Saturday 8th July: FOTS Summer Fair 12pm-5pm 

 Wednesday 12th July: School Reports to be sent home to parents 

 Thursday 13th July 1:30pm: Worth Abbey Leavers’ Service (Y6) 

 Friday 14th July: INSET Day - school closed for pupils 

 Thursday 20th July 5pm – 6:30pm: FOTS Fiesta 

 Friday 21st July: Festival of Sport (pupils will enjoy a range of sports workshops with local clubs and 

coaches visiting Twineham) 

 Monday 24th July 9am: Leavers’ Service in Church – everybody welcome 

 Tuesday 25th July: Last day of term 

Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 

 


